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Book Donation
Do you have childrens/kids/young adult books that you are looking to donate? Do you have
books taking up space that you’d like to give away? Consider donating them to Edward
Murphy for our first annual used book sale. Parents and students will be able to shop our
Book Sale at our Literacy Night which will be held in April (details to follow). Students can
simply bring the used books to their Homeroom teacher and place them in the designated
box.

Mozaik
Reminder to parents that the only approved app for accessing student records is Mozaik.
Other apps which require you to enter student information for access must not be used.

Jump Rope for Heart
Our annual Jump Rope for Heart campaign will take place in March during P.E. classes. An
information letter with all the details will be shared with families shortly.

Jam Fundraiser
Thank you again to all those who participated in our fundraiser. Please be reminded that all
orders for bus students must be picked up by a parent as the students cannot bring the glass
jars onto the bus.

WiShig everyorne a uionderful March Rreak.

Students are expected back to school on Monday, March 10th.



